
Coalition Survey Thank You Email

On behalf of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and Battelle, we would like 
to thank you for completing the Coalition Survey.  

If you have any questions about this evaluation, please contact Battelle’s study director Carlyn 
Orians at 206-528-3320, or CDC’s technical lead Angela Moore at 770-488-3094.  If you have 
any questions about your rights as a research participant, please contact Chair, Battelle 
Institutional Review Board, at 1-877-810-9530, extension 500.  


